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'Van Curen, Jennifer (MRO)'
Brown, Maxey G, EMNRD; jglover@blm.gov 

BLACK PEARL 4 STATE #001H & 002H APD's Cancelled

Hi Jennifer,

As per our phone conversation this morning

APD's permitted by Black Mountain Operating LLC, for 30-025-43661 BLACK PEARL 4 STATE #001H and 30-025-43662 

BLACK PEARL 4 STATE #002H are hereby cancelled. These wells are on Federal minerals and therefore are cancelled. If 

Marathon plans to drill these they need to submit an APD to the BLM.

Paul Kautz

Hobbs District Geologist 

Energy Minerals Natural Resources Dept. 

Oil Conservation Division 

1625 N. French Dr.

Hobbs, NM 88240 

575-393-6161 ext. 104
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